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Giving Tree
We are gearing up for the Holiday 
season for those in need.
For 2023, we have selected to help with two charities, Mount Saint 
Vincent through the Sisters of Charity of Leavenworth and Marisol 
Health through Catholic Charities.

Mount Saint Vincent (MSV) strengthens the abilities of families and 
children to emotionally and socially participate in the community, 
making life better for generations to come. Committed to providing 
compassionate care, they strive to produce positive, life changing 
results. MSV has cared for needy children and their families since 1883.

Marisol Health is a Catholic network of parishes and volunteers which 
helps pregnant women and families throughout northern Colorado. 
The greatest need is clothing and baby supplies.

Come visit our Giving Trees at the Arvada
or Immaculate Heart of Mary Branches
and take a tag to help those in need. 

Donations will be accepted at each branch

Monday, November 27th – Monday, December 18th

•	Arvada Branch:
	 6320 Wadsworth Blvd. 
• 	Immaculate Heart of Mary Branch
	 11385 Grant Drive, Suite A, Northglenn
	 Fideliscu.org


